Report to the Charge Conference Duke Memorial United Methodist Church Durham, N. C.

In February my wife and I moved from Lake Junaluska, N. C. to Croasdaile Village. Since my wife, Florrie, had been a member of Duke Memorial for six years when I was Superintendent of the Durham District, she wanted to transfer her Church membership back to this Church. Therefore, I requested that I become affiliated with the Duke Memorial Charge Conference. We have attended the Worship Service and have appreciated the excellent Sermons given by the Pastor as well as his effective pastoral leadership.

Since becomig a part of Duke Memorial, I was one of the speakers at the Good Friday Service at the Church. Also, I have preached in the Few Chapel at Croasdaile as well as substituting as a Church School teacher.

Charles H. Mercer, Retired Pastor

November 7, 2005